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Spring has sprung at Cherry Hill Pre-School! The crocuses are blooming in the front gardens! 

Even though I am anxious for the warmer weather, it is certainly bittersweet knowing that we 

are heading into the latter part of the school year. It has been flying by!!  

 

A special message from Miss Cheryl…… As mentioned in your March newsletter I will be 

away 3/28-4/5. I will not be available to take emails or Facebook messages. Please CALL the 

school at  231-3355 if your child will be absent or if you have any other information you 

need to tell the teachers as well as any questions or concerns. Miss Kristina and Miss Valerie 

can address any of your questions.  Miss Chris will be here most days assisting Miss Kristina 

and Miss Valerie. If you have not paid April tuition by March 28th please hold onto it until 

Monday April 8th for the pre-k morning class or Tuesday April 9th for the 2 day morning class 

and the afternoon class. Thank you for your cooperation in advance. 

General Reminders  

We will be getting outside as much as we can as long as it’s at least 50 degrees and above, so 

please dress your child accordingly.  That means appropriate footwear and a jacket if 

necessary. No Crocs or open-toe shoes. Please be reminded to let the teachers announce to 

the children if we will be going outside on their school day. Some school days we have special 

things planned that do not always allow us time to get outside. We do not want your child set 

up for disappointment.  

All students returning in September including any student’s siblings will be receiving a 

registration packet by the end of the month that must be filled out and returned with the most 

current information by Orientation Day so your child may start school on time. Feel free to 

mail them over the summer, mail is collected daily. If you know of anyone interested in our 

program, we have just a few spots available, we are filling up fast! Please have them contact 

me by email or have them call the school as soon as possible. The 2024-2025 school year 

begins with Children’s Orientation on Wednesday, September 4, 2024. Regular classes begin 

Thursday, September 5th.  

 



Pre-K Parents- If your child will be attending kindergarten in September 2024, please be sure 

to contact your local school department if you have not done so yet, for kindergarten 

registration dates. Most towns and cities have begun registering already. 

Letter Pocket pictures for April: W, X, Y, Z 

Our color for the month is YELLOW and our shape is OVAL 

Gene Hutnak Photography will be here on Wednesday 4/10 & Friday 4/12, for Spring 

pictures. Details are below.   

No school April 15th – April 19th for spring vacation. Regular classes resume Monday April 

22nd. 

In-School Pick-Up Days for April are Thursday 4/25 and Friday 4/26. 

 Gene Hutnak Photography will be at Cherry Hill Pre-School on Wednesday April 10th for the  

morning and afternoon class and Friday April 12th. These will not be formal school pictures. We 

thought we would offer this service as a nice safe option to have your child’s portrait done 

toward the end of our school year. Like before, you will be able to preview the poses and 

choose to purchase or not. We will be offering a seasonal background. You can dress your 

child as casual or formal as you would like.  

School News 

This month we will be focusing on the season of Spring with stories, projects, songs, etc. At the 

end of the month, we will begin preparing for our Annual Mother’s Tea. The children will be 

making special gifts, cards, and learning songs to sing to their mom. Mother’s Tea is a special 

time set aside for just you (the mom) and your child. NO siblings or other family members are 

invited. If mom cannot attend this event, another special female family member may take 

her place. Mother’s Tea will be held the last 45 minutes of your child’s class. However, your 

child will come to school their regular time and moms are invited back.   

Mark your calendars! Pre-K morning class Mother’s Tea is Thursday May 9th at 10:40am. 

Afternoon class Mother’s Tea is Thursday May 9th at 2:30pm. Tuesday, Friday morning class 

Mother’s Tea is Friday May 10th at 10:40am.  

Our Pre-k students will be finishing their year-long Alphabet book this month. We will put 

them together to give to them to take home sometime in May. There are still 2 more books 

they will need to finish and the preschoolers have a Journal and Color and Shape Book they 

are continuing their work in.  


